
 

   
 
February 7, 2025  
  
Ms. Michelle Meaux, AICP 
TxDOT Austin District 
7901 N IH 35 
Austin, Texas 78753  
  
Re: Mercer St. Sidewalks 0914-33-094 
       Request for TxDOT Concurrence on Contract Award  
    
Dear Ms. Meaux,  
The City concurs with the recommendation of award submitted by our design consultant Freese & 
Nichols. We are requesting concurrence by TxDOT for award of the contract to Dig Dug Construction, 
LLC in the amount of Five Hundred Ninety-Three Thousand Seven Hundred Sixty-One Dollars and 
Thirty-Five Cents ($593,761.35).  
 
Let us know if you have any questions or need any further information. 
  
Sincerely,  
 

 

 

Chad Gilpin, PE 

City Engineer 

City of Dripping Springs, TX 

 

 

CC: 

Shawn Cox – Deputy City Administrator 

Garrett Osborne – City Grant Administrator 

   


